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Fisher Phillips Attorney Serves as Incoming President of the
Arab American Lawyers Association of Southern California
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4.27.21


Hannah Sweiss, an attorney in Fisher Phillips’ Woodland Hills office, is the incoming President of the

Arab American Lawyers Association of Southern California (AALASC). The AALASC is a bar

association for Southern California attorneys interested in the progression of Arab American Civil

Rights and culture and provides a unique platform for professional development and networking.

The AALASC supports the independence of the judiciary, the right of lawyers to practice their

profession without interference, and the protection of human rights. 

As president, Hannah will serve a two-year term and, among other duties, will seek to further

expand the reach AALASC by continuing to connect the organization with other professional and law

student associations, coordinate engaging events for members and the legal community, increase

AALASC’s pro bono work, and continue the organization’s efforts to increase Arab American

representation on the bench. 

To learn more visit the AALASC.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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